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Washington, DC 20408 Q%

February 1, 1973

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Coq d'0Or Press

Route 8

Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

As you know, you have previously requested a copy of the "Report of
Inspection by Naval Medical Staff on November 1, 1966 at National
Archives of X-rays and Photographs of Autopsy of President John F.
Kennedy." The report has now been made available for research.
Enclosed is a copy of that document.

Sincerely,

24 P;lﬁﬁfzaﬂégf
(MISS) JANE F. SMITH
Director

Civil Archives Division
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